
I strongly oppose this bill.  The electronic voter systems are proving to be easily manipulated and subject to fraud. 
Extending the motor voter to other agencies is irresponsible and would open the path to illegal voter registrations.

It is vital to keep our elections safe from voter fraud.  We need to have our signatures on file and not add signatures after the fact.   
A third party organization should not be able to submit registration cards electronically on behalf of an individual.  

Lets focus on making our elections safe and work to crack down on the voter fraud in Oregon, not add more ways it can be done.  
Our best voting option would be to go back to in person voting.  Lets make Oregon safe from voter fraud. 

Vote no on HB 2499


